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September 10, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Welcome back! We are very excited to begin the 2020-2021 school year. Please find important 
information listed below:  
 

• The Health Questionnaire App is a daily requirement.  Instructions to access this App are 

attached to this email. 

• Students who are practicing remote learning and those in the cohort working from home 

on a given day are to follow the traditional SJB Bell Schedule.  

• Students will need their SJB login information in order to access their Google Calendar, 

Google Classroom, Email and other important Apps for Education.  

• Your SJB email and portals username is your graduation year followed by the first three 

letters of your last name and the first three letters of your first name.  

Example:  John Smith is graduating in the year 2024. His SJB email address would be 

24SMIJOH@stjohnthebaptistdhs.net.  

• Any student who does not have their SJB account password, should contact their 

Guidance Counselor. They will be able to look up that information and provide it to you.  

• Your teachers have already enrolled you into Google Classroom.  After logging in to your 

account, you must navigate to Google Classroom and you should find all your Google 

Classroom pages.  You will need to click “Join” to officially enter the classroom. 

• Parents will receive an invitation from their child’s Advisory teacher to join Google 

Classroom.  After accepting that invitation, you will automatically be entered into your 

child’s Google Classroom pages.  

• Classes will be live-streamed with students at home participating in their class through 

Zoom. Students should access their Google Calendar in order to join their Zoom sessions.   

• Families are encouraged to access the Technology tab on the SJB website for additional 

information regarding technology platforms being used. 

• Students are not required to attend Study Hall periods when working remotely. 

• Should you encounter any technical difficulties while working at home, please contact our 

Technology Department at techsupport@sjbdhs.org or call 1-631-587-8000 x177. 

We look forward to a great school year! Thank you all for your continued support of St. John the 
Baptist Diocesan High School and of Catholic Education.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Biagio M. Arpino         Claire Gohn           Matthew Artigas    Robert K. Leone 

Principal        Assistant Principal Assistant Principal   Assistant Principal 
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